
 
2nd Annual Women Writing for Publication Workshop 

“Finding Your Voice in Scholarly Writing for Publication” 
 

Hosted with Dr. Flo Guido, University of Northern Colorado 
& Dr. V. Leilani Kupo, University of California- Davis 

In order to strengthen the visibility of women scholars, the Standing Committee for Women (SCW) initiated a 
Women Writing for Publication program in 2013. Each year, on the day prior to the annual ACPA Convention, 
a workshop is hosted by the SCW Senior and Emerging Scholars-in-Residence.  This year the topic of the 
workshop is designed to assist those who may struggle with finding or keeping thier voice while writing for 
scholarly publications.  This could include journals, magazines, newsletters, book chapters, blogs, etc.    

The SCW is soliciting applications from women seeking assistance with non-thesis/dissertation scholarly 
writing projects. Women must be members of ACPA and be able to attend a one-day workshop on Saturday, 
March 29, 2014 from 9:00am-5:00pm at the Marriott Downtown in Indianapolis, IN.*   

The goal of this workshop is to help women find their voice thru reflection, ultimately answering the question, 
“Who are you as a scholar?”  This will accomplished through: 
  

- Knowledge dissemination regarding publications, the role of voice, and potential obstacles 
- Sharing of narratives and personal experiences by a small group of published women 
- Guided reflection exercises, both group and individual, with on-site support and discussion 

 
To apply, send the following materials via email to acpascw@gmail.com:  
 
♦ Application Letter (500 Word Maximum) 

Please include: 
• Detailed reasons why you feel you would benefit from working with peers and scholars on the topic 

“Finding Your Voice”.   
• If applicable, a short description of any current research interests you are pursuing or would like to 

pursue in the future. 
• A statement verifying that you are willing and able to attend the workshop in Indianapolis with no 

financial assistance from SCW. 
♦ Contact information. 
♦ A copy of CV or Resume. 

 
Application Deadline: Monday, February 24, 2014 

Applicants will be notified of their status by March 1st 
  
If you have any questions about the application process please contact Conni Claflin at cclaflin@jwu.edu.   

*Travel costs are incurred by the applicant.  This is by invitation only, not a pre-convention workshop, and there is no charge to 
attend.  SCW will provide meeting space, all materials, and one meal or stipend the day of the program, thanks to the ACPA 
Innovation Grant Fund. 


